Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Corradino Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, January 7, 2025, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: North Lauderdale Saraniero Branch Library located at 6901 Kimberly Boulevard, North Lauderdale, FL 33068
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: 429576-6-52-01 and 02
State Road (SR) 7/US 441 Transit Corridor Improvements Project (Group 6) along Kimberly Boulevard from SW 81st Avenue to SW 69th Avenue and SW 10th Court to SR 7/US 441, along SW 11th Street from SR 7/US 441 to SW 49th Terrace, and along Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard from NW 12th Avenue to NW 10th Avenue in the cities of Margate, North Lauderdale, and Pompano Beach.
Project improvements along Kimberly Boulevard consist of milling and resurfacing the roadway within the project limits to ensure long-term infrastructure resilience, upgrading existing pedestrian signals at signalized intersections within the project limits to improve push button accessibility, modifying the median to extend the eastbound left turn lane at SR 7/US 441 for additional vehicular storage capacity, and upgrading curb ramps, pavement markings, and signage within the project limits to improve visibility and accessibility.
Project improvements along SW 11th Street consist of milling and resurfacing the roadway from SR 7/US 441 to the Oakland Hills Apartments’ west entrance to ensure long-term infrastructure resilience, modifying the median to extend the westbound left turn lane at SR 7/US 441 for additional vehicular storage capacity, adding a continuous concrete sidewalk from east of SW 55th Avenue to west of 50th Avenue for pedestrian connectivity, and upgrading curb ramps, pavement markings, and signage within the project limits to improve visibility and accessibility.
Project Improvements along Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard/Hammondville Road consist of milling and resurfacing the roadway within the project limits to ensure long-term infrastructure resilience, minor roadway widening within the project limits to accommodate bicycle lanes in both directions, and upgrading the existing lighting under the SR 9/I-95 bridge to enhance nighttime visibility.
Construction will begin in January 2025 and is estimated to be completed in Summer 2026. The cost is $4,897,438.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: No agenda
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Christopher Comprosky, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager at christopher.comprosky@dot.state.fl.us or (954)547-2807. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Angel Breedlove, Assistant Community Outreach Specialist, at (786)494-6211 or by email at abreedlove@corradino.com.
